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WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

The use of cellular phones by motorists has long been the topic of
concern for many. Cell phone use distractions while driving have
proven tragic on a number of occasions.

Beginning January 1, 2018, it became a Class C misdemeanor to
knowingly talk on a cell phone while operating a motor vehicle within a
marked school zone area.

Some variations of the penalty are allowed depending on the age of the
driver and whether using a hand-held or a hands-free phone.

Both stations —- WLIV AM and WLIV FM - aired news coverage of the
new law and further worked to make the public aware of this new law
about to take effect by including additional coverage through live reads
and recorded public service information.

A copy of the script(s) used is retained in our files.
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